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We ended our week with the fabulous story, ‘Commotion in 

the Ocean,’ by Giles Andreae. The children are eager to 

continue this next week as we explore sea creatures as 

part of our theme, ‘On the High Seas!’ 

I would like you to support your child in researching their 

favourite sea creature and find at least 2 facts about 

them. I would also like them to create a piece of art to 

represent their chosen sea creature. This could be a 

painting, drawing, collage or model made from junk or 

construction materials. 

I am very excited to see which sea creature your child 

chooses. 

Please send completed work to school by Wednesday 22nd 

January. Comments and photographs can be added via 

ClassDojo messages. 

Many thanks and have a wonderful weekend, 

 

Miss Alexander                

 


